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Temporary Closure of Springwood Sports Fields 
 
The sports fields at Springwood Park will be closed to the public during the week of Monday, August 26. The fields 
are expected to reopen on Friday, August 30. 
 
In line with the City’s integrated pest management program, the weed growth on the Springwood sport fields has 
surpassed the action threshold. The City’s contractor will apply a pesticide as spot treatment on the fields. Signage 
will be posted on the fields notifying the public of the application.  
 
During the closure, the sports fields will be closed to all play. The tennis courts, washroom building, and parking 
lots will be open during this time.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications communications@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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